
February 4, 2021 
12:00 PM 

Governing Board Lunch Panel Event 
 

This event will be conducted via media technology. 
The link can be found on the District’s website at www.SFWMD.gov/meetings, 

which will go live at approximately 12:00 PM on February 4, 2021. 
 
 
The Governing Board will participate on a panel and may discuss Everglades 
restoration issues. 
 
The panel discussion is open to the public at no cost.  No Governing Board action or 
vote will be taken at this event. 
 
 


